
To International Students and Applicants 
Residing Abroad 
 

 

Important Notice 

 

In applying to the Web Entry, you must enter the 

Reference Number. 

 
Prior to application, establish sufficient contact with the faculty member and obtain his 

/her informal consent to become your prospective academic advisor (the person who 

gives you academic instruction after enrollment). 

Subsequently he/she will notify you of the Reference Number which is required to be 

entered during the web application process.  

 

(Applicants for Master’s & Doctoral Program in Policy and Planning Sciences and 

Master’s Program in Service Engineering do not need to obtain a Reference Number 

and enter it into the Web Entry system.) 

 

It may take some time before your Reference Number is provided, so please contact 

your desired academic advisor well in advance before the application deadline. 


